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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Name:
Miss H Cooper

Address:

OBJECTING to plan SP17 as it is unsound due to the following reasons and negative
impacts:

- I enjoy walking in the countryside and woodland in our local area. This countryside
supports several fragile ecosystems, such as ancient woodland and heathlands. I am also
concerned about losing more of the natural habitat for our local wildlife.

- With more residents and therefore cars, we will experience higher levels of pollution
which affects the health of people who live nearby. There is also a higher chance of more
accidents.

- I currently use the Chapel Row GP surgery, which is already at capacity. The addition of
these houses in the immediate area will directly impact my first line of health care for
doctor appointments.

Sincerely,
Hannah Cooper





